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SNTGN Transgaz SA informs its shareholders and investors about the publication of the 

company's Sustainability Report for 2022. 

The report meets the legislative requirements set out in the Ministry of Public Finance Orders 

no. 1938/2016 and no. 2844/2016, respectively, transposing the provisions of Directive 

2014/95/EU and has been developed in accordance with the Global Reporting Initiative 

Standards (GRI Standards 2021).  

The information presented reflects the entire sustainability context in which the company 

operates, aligned with industry best practices and IPIECA (International Petroleum Industry 

Environmental Conservation Association) guidelines specific to the oil and gas industry on 

activities related to sustainable development. 

The report demonstrates Transgaz' commitment to openly communicate to all stakeholders 

the impact of its activities on the economy, society and the environment. Reporting the 

company's actions against international GRI standards is an important step in our strategy to 

contribute to community development and to a sustainable future. 

SNTGN Transgaz SA is the technical operator of the National Transmission System (NTS) which 

is responsible for its operation in quality, safety, economic efficiency and environmental 

protection conditions, a company listed on the Bucharest Stock Exchange,  transparent , open 

to dialogue and having good corporate practices, which, in fulfilling the undertaken mission, 

carries out the gas transmission activity in accordance with the European and national pipeline 

gas transmission laws and regulations in force, but also with the specific capital market and 

corporate governance laws. 

The Sustainability Report of SNTGN Transgaz SA for 2022 is available on the company's website 

at Sustainability link:  

https://www.transgaz.ro/ro/sustenabilitate/raport-de-sustenabilitate 
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